
May 4, 2025 Quiet Days 

From the Addiction & Recovery Taskforce:  

Spring: New Beginnings 

To those in recovery our prayer will be that your new beginnings are 
filled with the love of fellowship, hope for the future and continued 
success. 

Remember, one day at a time is all any of us have!  

What does any entity looking for quick recognition do? They develop a 
logo that will be easily recognized by all. Think of the immediate  
recognition of the Nike, Apple, Starbucks and McDonalds logos. Each one 
immediately connects you to the company it represents. The newly 
forming Keystone Conference is no different. It is a new entity and it 
needs a logo!  

We want to give any one of our members, who are interested, the  
opportunity to submit such a logo.  For additional information go to 
psec.org, click on the Keystone Study Group slider on the home page.  
Then scroll down on that page to the submit a logo information. 
The deadline to submit is May 15. 

Let your creativity flow and perhaps it will be your logo which will  
represent our new Keystone Conference!    

Deadline is Near to Submit a Logo for the  

Keystone Conference   

As spring offers us growing grass and 
blooming trees and flowers, we know 
the warmer days will carry us toward 
summer! And summer brings the  
opportunity for CAMP! 

HC Spirit 2025 will be held July 27 
through Aug. 2, with full and half-week options available. We will again 
be guests at Hartman Center Campground in Milroy. This year's theme 
is "Another Way." 

Head to the website ( https://hcspiritcamp.org/ ) where you can  
register for what promises to be an amazing week together. Share this 
website with friends and your church family to encourage them to  
register for HC Spirit 2025.   

HC Spirit 2025 at Hartman Center Campground  

'Ministering with People with Disabilities'  
Diversity Training 

  

Penn West Conference is providing a diversity/cultural competency 
training program on Ministering with People with Disabilities. The  
training is open to all people (Authorized Ministers or lay people).  
 
Presenters will be the Rev. Sarah Lund, Kimberly Williams, and Robin 
Stemple from the UCC Disabilities Ministries Network.  

Register to attend on Tuesday, May 12, 6-9 PM. The cost of the event is 
$10 per person. To register go to psec.org and click on the Events & 
News tab and then click on the calendar and go to May 12  for the  
registration link. 


